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Board of Commissioners Affirm Stance Regarding Wind Farms 

 

(October 12, 2020) In response to rumors on social networks, at the October 12 
Board of Commissioners meeting, the Commissioners affirmed their commitment 
against the unregulated development of industrial wind turbines.  

“We haven’t changed our position,” said Commissioner Dan Guard. 

In 2020, the Commissioners successfully defended in federal court the changes 
made by the Commissioners in local law to prevent the unregulated development 
of industrial wind turbines in Montgomery County. 


